
NEW LEAF AND GRASS COLLECTION RULES & REGULATIONS

Leaf Collection (Effective January 1st 2021)

Leaf Collection takes place only twice a year:  once in the spring and once in the fall.  Leaves must be 
raked or blown curbside and piled in windrow. Leaves must be put out during the 2nd week of April for 
pickup beginning the 3rd week and put out the 3rd week of November for pickup beginning the 1st week 
of December. The vacuum will make two passes through town, once we have made two passes,  THE 
TRUCK WILL NOT RETURN!!

Leaves that are in plastic bags, will not be picked up.

Leaves may be put in paper bags

Leaves must be free of debris, debris within the pile will jam or damage the vacuum.

These services are not intended to provide disposal for a landscaping company or tree trimming 
companies. The resident should ensure these companies properly dispose of any debris their activity 
generates or consider renting a dumpster.

Grass Clippings (Effective January 1st, 2021)

Grass clippings will be picked up once per month during the grass cutting season, (April to October)

Clippings must be put in a container and placed curbside, they may also be placed in paper bags.

These services are not intended to provide disposal for a landscaping company. The resident should 
ensure that these companies properly dispose of any debris their activity generates or consider 
renting a dumpster.


